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JANUARY 15, 2025 

REMINDERS 
 
 
2025 PARISH CONTRIBUTION ENVELOPES 
The 2025 Sunday envelopes are now ready for pickup at the church entrance. 
 
JANUARY 16 & 23, 2025 – CROSS COUNTRY SKIING 
The Grade 6 class will begin their Cross Country skiing lessons on Thursday, January 16th and 
Thursday, January 23rd . Please refer to the information package sent home from Mr. Crozier. 
Please note it is very important that the students are dressed appropriately for this event. 
 
JANUARY 17, 2025 – SWEATPANTS AND SWEATSHIRT ORDERS 
We will be placing an order for sweatpants and sweatshirts at the end of January. If you are 
interested, please complete and return the attached form by Friday, January 17th.  
 
JANUARY 21, 2025 – FIRST COMMUNION PARENTS’ MEETING 
There will be a First Communion parent meeting on Tuesday, January 21st at 7:00 p.m. in the 
lower hall. This meeting is for parents only and at least one parent from each family must attend. 
 
JANUARY 23, 2025 – NOTRE DAME PLACEMENT EXAM FOR GRADE 8 ENTRY 
The placement exam will take place on Thursday, January 23rd at 12:30 p.m. We recommend 
checking the Notre Dame’s website to confirm times www.ndrs.org. 
 
JANUARY 24 & FEBRUARY 7, 2025 – DOWNHILL SKIING 
The Grade 7 class will begin their Downhill skiing lessons on Friday, January 24th 
 and Friday, February 7th. Please refer to the information package sent home. If you have any 
questions, please contact Mr. Crozier. Please note it is very important that the students are 
dressed appropriately for this event. 
 
JANUARY 26, 2025 – FAMILY & FIRST COMMUNION ENROLMENT MASS 
All students in Grade 2 who will be receiving the Sacrament of First Communion will be required to 
attend this Mass on Sunday, January 26th at 11:30 a.m. We invite all families from OLS to celebrate 
this Mass. We again will have our Students reading during all Family Masses as well as our amazing 
children’s choir! The monthly Family Mass is a wonderful way for our families and students to 
attend and participate in the required Sunday liturgy. 
 



 

 

JANUARY 29 & 30, 2025 OLS GIRLS & BOYS BASKETBALL TOURNAMENT 
Further information will be sent home soon. 
 
JANUARY 2025 HOT LUNCH DATES 

Thursday, January 16th Edo Lunch 
Tuesday, January 21st  Ragazzi Pizza 
Thursday, January 23rd Sausage in a Bun 
Tuesday, January 28th  McDonald’s Jr. Chicken Burger 
Thursday, January 30th Subway Lunch 

 
 


